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Appendix E 

 

DESIGNATION OF BANKSIDE 

Analysis 
 
500 questionnaires were distributed.  36 questionnaires were returned, this is 
a 7.2 percent return.   
 
21 respondents agreed with the proposal for the licensing of one ice cream  
Vendor in a designated area and 33 respondents were in agreement to having 
the rest of the area prohibited for the purposes of itinerant ice cream trading 
by vans. 
 
A large majority did not want itinerant ice cream vans in Bankside as they had 
their engines running all the time, parking illegally, and causing noise. 
  
 
 


